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virbac (R)

Ultra - Sect (TM) "R"

Flea & Tick Mist

 FOR CATS - KITTENS - PUPPIES - DOGS

DOMESTIC

 GUARANTEE: 
Pyrethrins ....................... 0.15% 

Technical Piperonyl Butoxide ......... 1.50% 
N-Octylbicycloheptene dicarboximide ......... 0.50% 

Dipropyl Isocinchomeronate.............. 0.50%

 KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

 EYE IRRITANT

CAUTION       POISON

CAUTION      FLAMMABLE 

 READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

 See Side Panel for Additional Precautionary Statements.

 REGISTRATION NO. 22494 PCP ACT

 NET CONTENTS 473 mL

 Made by: Virbac (R), Inc., 
Fort Worth, Texas 

76118 USA

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  FLAMMABLE!  Use only
in well ventilated space and away from heat and open flames. 
Harmful if swallowed.  Avoid breathing vapors.  Wash hands after
use.  ANY DIRECT EYE EXPOSURE REQUIRES IMMEDIATE WASHING WITH



WATER.  Do not spray in eyes, on face or genitals.  Discontinue
use if dermal or nasal irritation develops.  Do not use on
nursing females or animals under eight weeks of age.  Do not use
on sick animals or animals under drug or pesticide treatment. 
For use on pregnant animals, consult veterinarian.  Do not put on
finished wood surfaces where spotting, staining or discoloration
may be objectionable.

FIRST AID: If swallowed, call a physician.  IF IN EYES, FLUSH
WITH PLENTY OF WATER AND CALL A PHYSICIAN IF IRRITATION PERSISTS. 
Wash contaminated skin with soap and water.  If inhaled, remove
victim to fresh air and call physician if effects occur.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE: TO KILL FLEAS, TICKS AND LICE.  TO REPEL
GNATS, MOSQUITOES AND FLIES.  Rotate nozzle 1/4 turn to spray
position and squeeze trigger to initiate a fine mist spray. 
(Close nozzle after use to avoid loss of product).  Spray at a
distance of 15 to 30 cm by squeezing trigger repeatedly and
rapidly.

FOR DOGS AND CATS: Direct the spray over the animal until the
entire coat is slightly damp.  On a heavily coated animal, ruffle
the coat and spray against the lay of the hair.  For best results
in controlling ticks, spray directly on the tick.  Thoroughly
spray interior of kennel or other sleeping quarters.  Repeat
treatment as necessary.

STORAGE: Store in a closed container away from heat or open
flame.

DISPOSAL: Do not reuse empty container.  Wrap container and put
in garbage collection.

 Distributed by: 
CENTRAL SALES, Ltd. 
Brampton, Ontario 

L6W 1X8

Made in USA

 Lot No. on bottom of container.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.

+))
 


